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TO: Planning Board
FROM: Diane M. Williamson Director
RE: Zoning Amendments per State Law

As a continuation of your review, enclosed is the Land Use Table with the draft edits that has been
updated following your review last week. Also, enclosed is the revised standards for the Special Use
Permits based on your earlier review.

The Solicitor’s Office also provides an update to the other ordinance revisions required per State Law.

At the November 21 meeting, the Planning Board will be asked to vote to send these amendments to the
Town Council with a recommendation including a finding of consistency with the Comprehensive Plan
and the General Purposes of Zoning. The Town Council’s public hearing on the ordinance amendments
is December 6, 2023.



